
Municipal Board of Canvass 
Town of New Haven 
November 12, 2020 

 
 
The Municipal Board of Canvass of the Town of New Haven was called to order by 
Town Clerk, Becky Segebrecht, at the New Haven Town Hall at 6:00 pm on Thursday, 
November 12, 2020. 
 
Roll Call showed Becky Segebrecht, Fay Strenke and Amber Carlsrud present.  No one 
else was in attendance. 
 
Becky stated that there was an error in the tally of the municipal referendum results.  
The results tape that printed from the insight machine had the county and municipal 
referendum results in a different order than it appeared on the ballot.  Therefore, on 
election night the results were tallied incorrectly.  All Municipal Board of Canvass 
members reviewed the tape and made the correction to the numbers on the tally sheet 
and certificated the results.  
 
The Municipal Board of Canvass adjourned at 6:18 pm.     
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Becky Segebrecht, Clerk 
 
 


